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MISSING 

ENDANGERED ADULT 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting assistance from the public 
in locating a missing endangered female. 
 

Dorothy Stewart was last seen walking away from her residence on Wednesday, 
May 7

th
 at 11:00 A.M.  Stewart resides at 711 Northeast 2

nd
 Avenue in the City of 

Fort Lauderdale.  Law enforcement officials conducted a canvass of the area 
and have not been able to locate her.   
 

Stewart is described as a 65 year old, B/F, 5’6”, 150 lbs., braided hair, brown 
eyes, and a medium build.  She was last seen wearing a brown and black shirt, 
black tights with white stripes and black boots. 
 

Stewart suffers from dementia and is known to frequent the area of the 500 block 
of Northwest 10

th
 Street in the City of Hallandale. 

 

Anyone with information as to the whereabouts of this missing person is 
encouraged to contact the Fort Lauderdale Police Department or Investigator 
Pati Dube at 954-828-5547. 
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